
	

	

Public	Notice	

General	Contractors	

The	City	of	Houston’s	Housing	and	Community	Development	Department,	Single	Family	Home	
Repair	Program	funded	by	the	Community	Development	Block	Grant	(CDBG)	and	other	
resources	is	hosting	a	General	Contractor	Conference.	General	Contractors	that	are	interested	
in	receiving	Home	Repair	Bids	and	Contracts	are	highly	encouraged	to	attend	the	workshop.	
Approved	General	Contractors	will	be	placed	on	The	Housing	and	Community	Development’s	
Qualified	General	Contractors	list	to	receive	Bids	for	Home	Repair	projects.	Home	Repair	
Services	will	include	Emergency	Home	Repair	and	Home	Rehabilitation	and	Reconstruction	for	
qualified	residents	within	the	City	of	Houston.	The	General	Contractors	Conference	is	scheduled	
for	Wednesday,	March	29,	2017	at	10:00am.	The	meeting	will	be	held	at	601	Sawyer	St.,	1st	
floor	conference	room.	Please	feel	free	to	pre-register	on	Monday,	March	20th	thru	Monday	
March	27th	for	the	Conference.	For	assistance	with	registration	and	additional	information	
about	the	General	Contractors	Conference,	contact	Clarence	Moton	at	832-394-6212	or	email	
at	Clarence.moton@houstontx.gov	Or	Kent	Hadnot	at	832-394-6171	or	email	
kent.hadnot@houstontx.gov.	There	is	no	cost	to	attend	the	Conference	and	the	general	public	
is	invited	to	attend	the	conference	as	well.	For	more	opportunities	and	additional	programs	
with	the	Housing	and	Community	Development	Department	visit	us	at	
www.houstontx.gov/housing	or	contact	us	at	832-394-6200.	


